
Tuesday, January 30, 2024

To the President, the Committee and the Members of the Swiss Society of the Kansai:

This is to confirm that I have examined the financial statements, detailing all monetary 
transactions of this past fiscal year, including the year-end bank balance and cash on hand. I 
found all to be in perfect order.

Andy Mueller 
acting as elected Auditor of the 
Swiss Society of the Kansai.


